
I-75 at US 301 Interchange 201032-5

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Construction
Phase Construction
Limits I-75 widening

from north of SR
64 to Manatee
River,
reconstruction
of the I-75/US
301
Interchange,
and US 301
improvements
from west of
51st Ave E to
East of 60th Ave
E.

Project Start Late 2021
County Manatee
Road I-75

US 301
Construction
Cost

$145 million

Estimated
Completion

Early 2025

Contact Information
Construction Project Manager
Alex Ruiz
(941) 708-4419
Alex.Ruiz@dot.state.fl.us

Communications Team
Brian Bollas
813-262-8549
brian.bollas@dot.state.fl.us

About
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is reconstructing
the interchange at I-75 and US 301. The proposed improvements
include  reconfiguring  the  existing  interchange  as  well  as
enhancements to three intersections along US 301: 51st Avenue
East, 60th Avenue East, and 19th Street East, and adding auxiliary
lanes from SR 64 to the new ramps.


